SHEAE

Central Bank of Bahrain

Banking Services Directorate

NEW YEAR HOLIDAY 2019

Please be advised that the Central Bank of Bahrain
(CBB) will be closed during the New Year Holiday
which will fall on Tuesday, 1% January, 2019 and will
resume operations on Wednesday, 2% January, 2019.

Regards,
Mohammed A. Al Fadhel
Acting Director - Banking Services Directorate
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